DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND AND FORT KNOX
1ST CAVALRY REGIMENT ROAD
FORT KNOX, KENTUCKY 40121-5123

December 3, 2019

To Whom [t May Concern:

It is my distinct pleasure to provide my strongest recommendation for Ms, Catrina
Dubiansky. Ms. Dubiansky worked as a Public Affairs Student Intern at US Army Cadet
Command's Cadet Summer Training from May-August 2019 and was subsequently
hired as a Public Affairs Trainee in August 2019. Her work in our Public Affairs Office
specialized in content creation, photography, videography and social media
engagements.

| find Catrina to be a creative, detail-oriented, critical thinker with superior
communication skills and leadership abilities. Further, she demonstrates endless
energy and the ability to leverage and collaborate with all team members.

In her position, Catrina worked closely and professionally with many individuals
throughout my command: military service members of all ranks, Cadets and Army
Civilian employees. As a member of the Public Affairs team Catrina collaborated to
create high-quality videos used in National-level speaking events as well as Social
Media engagements. Using strong organizational skills, she was able to accomplish a
multitude of tasks pertaining to the planning, execution and distribution of my command
messaging program.

Catrina’s work ethic, dedication, teamwork and technical skills have resulted in over
3,000 edited photos, evaluation of Social Media analytics, and more than two-dozen
video packages used to promote US Army Cadet Command across a variety of
platforms. She has also travelled extensively to provide Public Affairs support and
documentation of Cadet Command events and engagements. | provide my strongest
recommendation for Ms. Catrina Dubiansky. She will be a valuable asset to whomever
is fortunate enough to work with her.

Should you have any questions, Lieutenant Colonel Nichole Downs stands ready to
assist you at (502) 624-5706 or Nichole.l.downs3.mii @ mail.mil.

Sincerely,




